

## Vancouver Chapter Harley Owners Group Business Meeting April 05, 2003

The meeting came to order at 10:15 at the Sushi Riders Café

We have 44 people in attendance for today's meeting.

We welcomed our new members, Greg, Mark, Gary, Chuck, Leif, and Jim

We also welcomed back our "snowbirds", Reno and Florence.

Due to the inclement weather, only a handful of hardy members rode today.

## **OLD BUSINESS**

- March 06 L.O.H. Vietnamese dinner at the New Saigon Restaurant in Coquitlam. Everyone seemed to enjoy themselves, and also enjoyed the food.
- March 15 L.O.H. Annual Billiards Tournament at the Q-Zone in Burnaby, at the Marine Pub. The winner was Les Jacobsen, who won every game played. He received a lovely outdoor thermometer, donated by Deeley's, and his name will be engraved on the trophy. Several door prizes were given out as well. This is a great event, and everyone has the whole evening to play, win or lose.
- March 29 Demo Rides at Deeley's. The rain held off until the rides were over, and Vern thanked all the Road Captains, and the volunteers who manned the barbeque. We raised \$156.51 from the barbeque. We have been putting profits from the barbeques towards purchasing radios for the Road Captains. We will need approximately \$2000.00 to purchase the radios, and so far we have raised \$1500.00 in two years.

## **NEW BUSINESS**

The 20<sup>th</sup> H.O.G. Anniversary pins and patches have still not arrived. We are hoping they may be arriving at Deeley's in mid-April.